
From:
To: foi
Cc: Allison Demarco; 
Subject: Neptune Whaf, Fish Island E3 (LLDC Ref: 12/00210/OUT)
Date: 05 August 2013 12:30:44

Dear Sir/Madam,

I am writing to request a copy of the Financial Viability Assessment submitted with the planning
application for the redevelopment of Neptune Wharf on Wyke Road in Fish Island (LLDC Ref:
12/00210/OUT) under the Freedom of Information Act and Environmental Information Regulations
2004?

Many thanks,

rachaelclauson
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